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Information Regarding Planned Rally 
 
The Dallas Police Department will not interfere with a lawful and peaceful assembly of any 
individuals or groups expressing their first amendment rights. The Dallas Police Department will 
take enforcement action if any type of criminal offense is committed against any person or 
property. Enforcement action will also be taken if demonstrators illegally impede traffic in the 
roadway or attempt to shut down a freeway. The safety of our officers and citizens is the 
primary concern as individuals or groups gather to express their first amendment rights.  
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